Dear Player/Parent

We are pleased to invite you to join Mini Tekkers Football Club for next season starting the 1st
September 2017.

Mini Tekkers FC will initially provide football in their inaugural season for both boys and girls in the
under 9’s and under 10’s age groups and the club adheres to FA guidelines for provision of a safe
environment for young people in the provision of Grassroots Football in the local community.

The Mini Tekkers teams will be entered into the Surrey Youth League which play on Sunday
mornings.

Training will take place each Tuesday evening on grass during British Summer Time and on either
Tuesday or Thursday evening (depending on age group) on 3G pitches under floodlights during
British Standard Time (the winter).

Your application to join Mini Tekkers Football Club acknowledges your acceptance of the values and
principles as per the ‘Player and Parent Agreement’ and the “FA RESPECT” guidelines for the ‘Club
Codes of Conduct’.

We invite you to read these measures such that together we can maintain these standards for
quality football and good sportsmanship.

All our managers and officials are volunteers and give their time freely to help others, so please
support them in whatever way you can throughout the season.

Mini Tekkers FC will always welcome anyone who wishes to contribute to the Club and invite you to
contact the Club Chairman or Secretary for further details.

Mini Tekkers FC is currently working towards applying for Charter Standard Football Club status to
increase the value of your membership.

Your membership subscription will help to cover the cost of running the club, it will cover the cost of
a football strip for each player/member (this will include a shirt, shorts and socks), training facilities,
pitches, goals, footballs, insurance, county/league/player registration fees and the provision of
essential training and equipment for first aid.



The cost of running the club may exceed the total membership fees and we ask for your support
when fundraising. We will strive to keep the membership subscription fees to a minimum through,
fund raising and sponsorship and do not seek any additional training, coaching or match fees.

The subscriptions for 2017/18 are set at £250 and are required to be paid prior to the Member being
able to play in matches for the Club.

We hope you will consider that for a full season of football activity our subscriptions represent good
value compared to other activities in our area.

Each Member is also required to produce two recent passport photographs, proof of age (birth
certificate or passport) and for parent and child to sign the player and team application forms for the

Surrey Youth League.

Please return your completed application to your Team Manager which will then be processed by
the Club Secretary as soon as possible.

| wish you all good luck for next season and hope enjoy your football with Mini Tekkers Football
Club.

Kind Regards

Mike Hide
Secretary and Treasurer



MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION

APPLICANT INFORMATION
Name:
Date of birth: School Year: Phone:
Address:
Town: County: Postcode:
PARENT INFORMATION
Name:
Address: (if different from above)
Town: County Postcode
Phone: Mobile E-mail:
Relationship
EMERGENCY CONTACT
Name:
Address: Mobile:
Town: County: Postcode:
Relationship:
SIGNATURES
. | agree to the applicant being registered as a member of Mini Tekkers Football Club under the terms of the Club Constitution (a
copy of which can be obtained from the Club Secretary on request).
. | enclose the membership subscription herewith or have paid it into the Club’s Bank Account — MT Football Club Sort Code 23
05 80 Account No 23950574 quoting child’s name as reference.
Signature of Applicant: Date:
Signature of Parent: Date:
Club Officials:

Chairman, Lee Scutchings , lee@minitekkers.com, 07525 418721
Secretary & Treasurer, Mike Hide, mikeminitekkers@aol.com 07850671665
Welfare Officer, Elke Stevenson, elkestevenson@gmail.com,




